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This policy is a revision of the Goaltender Refund Policy – (2018-2019-1).  It has been renamed as 
the Goaltender Development Policy.  It will support appropriate reimbursement to Goaltenders for 
additional expenses incurred for their development throughout the current season. 

  

WNMHA will reimburse Goaltenders up to a maximum of 40% of their registration fees with the 
submission of receipts for Certified Goaltender training during the current playing season.  This 
applies to all U11, U13, U15 and U18 goalies with the WNMHA. 

 

WNMHA will review on a case-by-case bases for goalies in the U7 and U9 level, that have 
undertaken Certified Goaltender training during the current playing season.  The board will review 
and approve the refund if applicable at these levels. 

 
WNMHA will ensure a Goaltender be in good standing at end of said hockey season if there are no 
outstanding team fees and jerseys have been returned in good condition. 

 
 

The association is requesting that all registration fees be paid at time of registration. A refund in the 
form of a cheque will be issued as per the policy guidelines and criteria’s no later than two weeks 
after the jerseys and or equipment is returned in good condition. 


